
From: pittwater_council@pittwater.nsw.gov.au Sent: Monday, 3 February 2014 4:15:57 PM To: Pittwater Council Subject: Web Form - Czinner - Submission Comments - PP 0007/13 Online Submission The following submission was received from Council's website: Customer Details Surname Czinner First Name Lynne Postal Address 12 Orchard St Warriewood Email lynneczinner@hotmail.com Contact Phone Number 9997 1723 Submission on PP 0007/13 1000 characters--you have to joking--for a 42 page document The height limit should be the same as surounding development. Industrial Dev in Wariewood is 11m, Dwelling heights are 10m maz and Mona Vale town centre 11m. The realigning of Boondah Rd is positive although from Figure 5 it looks as though the realignmsnt is through the playing fields and expunges the car parking sspaces. The extra road from Vuko Place is positive. Extra traffic movements will have a negative effect on residents on the east end of Warriewood Rd. The PP "embraces SHOROC(Employment Lands Study)and will expand teh Warriewood Centre to "create a genuine towm centre" LIke mOna Vale?? What are the poositive attributes of that centre?? Warriewood Centro works well because it is small and user friendly for those who live in the general vicinity. We do not need a DY or Mona Vale Shopping Centre in Warriewood. No extra land has been allopctae dfor acitive recreation Uploaded files No file uploaded  _____________________________________________________________________  This e-mail has been scanned for viruses by MCI's Internet Managed  Scanning Services - powered by MessageLabs. For further information  visit http://www.mci.com 


